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BY EMAIL 

November 19, 2021 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re:  PSEG Fossil LLC, et al., Docket No. EC21-128-000 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent Market Monitor for PJM 
(“Market Monitor”), provides this letter to restate its position in this proceeding. As stated in 
its comments filed November 1, 2021, the Market Monitor does not oppose approval of the 
proposed acquisitions. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey W. Mayes, General Counsel 
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